
Heritage Boat Report

This summer has been a busy one for the volunteers at the Car Shop.

The season started having both, the Saravan and the Kirkegaard, out of the water for a survey.

From then on it was full steam ahead to get all our boats ready for display at the various 
festivals.

The Saravan drew a  large crowd at all these festivals and won the Peoples Choice Award at 
the Classic Wooden Boat Show in Granville Island.
 
Reorganizing the Car Shop has not been an easy task, however, the work is slowly progressing 
with the help of two new volunteers, Brian McLaurin and Jim Goddard. These two gentlemen 
seem to be able to turn their hands to any task asked of them.

Our grade 10 student Shane has also been a delight to have around the Car Shop over the 
summer. Shane just loves boats and it shows.

We had a serious setback at the beginning of August. The Lesley and the Sudbury work boat 
both sunk. Both will be ready for display in two weeks.

I can't find enough words to thank all the dedicated volunteers at the Car Shop. It has been a 
pleasure to work with you and for you this year.

This concludes my report,

Rod Mac Neil 
LMS Director


